
 

 

 

 

March 26, 2015 

Ron Gropp 
WDNR 

Mr. Gropp: 

Wisconsin Consulting Foresters (WCF) recommends that the Private Lands Management Team defines a 
system to monitor the quality of DNR cutting Notices with consequence for repeated poor performance.  
Have a “3-Strikes-You’re-Out!” policy as part of an audit system.  WCF supports DNR staff taking time to 
do Cutting Notice Field Reviews.  WCF does not support DNR Staff wasting time helping people fill out 
the Cutting Notice.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Don Peterson 
WCF Chair 

 


